
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Thank you for all the support you continue to provide to 

both your child and the school. 

Mrs M Graham Executive Headteacher 

& Mrs C Sutherland Head of School 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School 

July Newsletter 2023  

Y6 Leavers’ Mass 
 

On Thursday 13th July, we will hold our leavers’ 
Mass in church. It will be a wonderful 
celebration involving the school, our families 
and the Parish. Year 6 will lead the readings at 
Mass. 
All are welcome to attend. Following Mass our 
families and parishioners are welcome back to 
school for tea and biscuits. 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 

 

 

 

 

  

Our newsletters are uploaded onto our school website 
and our Facebook page. If a paper copy is preferred, 
please let the office know and a paper copy will be given 
to the eldest pupil in the family to take home. 
 

Y6 Performance: Treasure Island 
 
Year 6 ‘Treasure Island’ performance will take 
place on Tuesday 18th July at 5:00pm. Tickets will 
cost £3, with a maximum number of tickets 
limited to 2 per household due to limited space in 
the KS2 hall. Please pay on Parent Pay. 
  
 

Raffle on the night-all donations gratefully 
received. 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary: 

July 
11th July Toddlers Group 1pm -3pm LAST ONE BEFORE 

SUMMER 

13th July Leavers’ Mass 9:30am 

18th July 5pm Leavers’ Production-Treasure Island 

20th July 10am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

20th July early finish 1pm 

Please note there will be no tea time club available on this 

day 

21st July INSET-School closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer holiday 

Children break up for the summer on Thursday 20th July 

2023 at 1:00pm and return on Tuesday 5th September 

2023.  

Nursery is closed Thursday so children will finish at their 

usual time on Wednesday. Please note Nursery children 

do not return until Monday 11th September.  

We have staff training on July 21st and September 4th.  

 

 

 

Uniform Swap Shop 
We are collecting pre-loved school uniform and PE kits in 
good condition. These we will have available later next 
week for any families getting ready for September. 
 


